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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject: RE: Meeting request for Mr. Klitz, Head of Office of the Volkswagen Group

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Red Category

Dear
Then we would confirm Th 1 March at 16.30h. 
Best regards,

EU-Affairs 
VOLKSWAGEN AG 
Group EU Representation/VGS 
Rue Archimède 25 
B-1000 Brussels

Phone 
GSM:
Fax:
Email:

Volkswagen Aktiengesellschaft
Registered Seat: Wolfsburg
Registration Court: Amtsgericht Braunschweig
Commercial Register No.: 100484
Chairman of the Supervisory Board: Hans Dieter Pötsch
Board of Management: Matthias Müller (chairman), Karlheinz Blessing, Herbert Diess, Francisco J.
Garcia Sanz, Jochem Heizmann, Hiltrud Werner, Andreas Renschler, Rupert Stadler, Frank Witter 
Important Notice: The above information is automatically added to this e-mail. This addition does not 
constitute a representation that the content of this e-mail is legally relevant and/or is intended to be legally 
binding upon Volkswagen Aktiengesellschaft

From:
Sent: Donnerstag, 1. Februar 2018 12:23
To:|____________________________________________________
Subject: RE: Meeting request for Mr. Klitz, Head of Office of the Volkswagen Group

Dear|______|,
Thanks for the new date offers.
Would these slots suit your side:

- Monday 26 Feb at 16h or at llh;

Ref. Ares(2018)2894538 - 04/06/2018



- Thu 1 March at 16h30
Please indicate if any/all would be fine; I will then try to see which suits our colleagues.

Subject: RE: Meeting request for Mr. Klitz, Head of Office of the Volkswagen Group 

Dearļ
Thank you for your reply. Then we have to propose the 26/02, the 01/02 or the 02/02. 
The week before Mr. Klitz is not in Brussels.
Please let me know if one of these slots works out for you.
Best,·

From:
Sent: Mittwoch, 31. Januar 2018 19:12 
To: Į
Cc: Grzegorz.RADZIEJEWSKI(5)ec.europa.eu
Subject: RE: Meeting request for Mr. Klitz, Head of Office of the Volkswagen Group

Dear I__________
Thank you for your message following up on Mr. Klitz's request to meet with Mr Radziejewski. 
We are glad to have a joint meeting together with the relevant cabinets, however I am afraid 
the proposed times are difficult. Next week is the Strasbourg plenary and on the following Mr 
Radziejewski will not be in Brussels, but I am glad to look into later dates.

Kind regards

European Commission
Cabinet of Vice-President Katainen 
BERL^^^|, rue de la Loi 200 
B-1049 Brussels, Belgium

From: |_______________________________
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 4:46 PM 
To: I



Cc: RADZIEJEWSKI Grzegorz (CAB-KATAINEN)
Subject: RE: Meeting request for Mr. Klitz, Head of Office of the Volkswagen Group 

Dear
I hope this e-mail finds you well. Please allow me to come back on my below e­
mail request.
I would be happy to receive your feedback soon. Actually the week of the 12 of 
February seems more feasible for now.
Best

EU-Affairs 
VOLKSWAGEN AG 
Group EU Representation/VGS 
Rue Archimède 25 
B-1000 Brussels

Phone 
GSM:
Fax:
Email:

Volkswagen Aktiengesellschaft
Registered Seat: Wolfsburg
Registration Court: Amtsgericht Braunschweig
Commercial Register No.: 100484
Chairman of the Supervisory Board: Hans Dieter Pötsch
Board of Management: Matthias Müller (chairman), Karlheinz Blessing, Herbert Diess, 
Francisco J. Garcia Sanz, Jochem Heizmann, Hiltrud Werner, Andreas Renschler, 
Rupert Stadler, Frank Witter
Important Notice: The above information is automatically added to this e-mail. This 
addition does not constitute a representation that the content of this e-mail is legally 
relevant and/or is intended to be legally binding upon Volkswagen Aktiengesellschaft

From:
Sent: Mittwoch, 24. Januar 2018 14:36
To: 'grzegorz.radziejewski@ec.europa.eu' <grzegorz.radziejewski(a)ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Meeting request for Mr. Klitz, Head of Office of the Volkswagen Group

Dear Mr.Radziejewski,
I hope this e-mail finds you well and you had a good start into the New Year.

I am contacting you because Mr. Christof-S. Klitz, Head of Office of the 
Volkswagen Group, would like to continue our constructive dialogue of the 
summer, where we met with you and colleagues from other cabinets to discuss 
about the current state of play at Volkswagen as well as other issues of 
importance for the automotive industry such as for example Co2 regulation,



emission and urban access regulations, electro mobility and connected and 
autonomous driving.

Mr. Klitz would be very happy to meet with you again and is available for an 
exchange in the weeks of 6 or 12 of February.
I am looking forward to your reply.
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